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FLORIDA HURRICANE CATASTROPHE FUND (FHCF)
Florida Hurricane Catastrophe Fund (FHCF):  Pursuant to an Office of Insurance Regulation (OIR) Order filed/entered April 27, 2010, the Florida Hurricane Catastrophe Fund emergency assessment rate is increased from 1% to 1.3%, for policies effective on or after January 1, 2011. 

Please note that all procedures currently in place for the 1% FHCF surcharge will continue to apply to the 1.3% surcharge.

As a reminder, the FHCF surcharge applies to all lines of insurance, other than workers' compensation, medical professional liability, accident and health, crop and flood insurance (written through the federal Flood Insurance Program), and applies to policies issued by both admitted and non-admitted carriers.  

Attached is a copy of the OIR’s April 27, 2010 Order for your reference.
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This should allow sufficient time for in-house systems to be updated.

If you have any questions, please direct them to your program manager.













The Program Division is a division of the property & casualty subsidiaries of Chartis U.S., Inc. The material contained herein is proprietary and is intended for use only by Program Administrators.  Unauthorized disclosure, dissemination, copying, or other use of this material without the express written permission of the Program Division is strictly prohibited.

PROGRAM DIVISION
100 Summer Street/19th Floor, Boston, MA 02110

phone 617-330-1100 / fax 617-330-8595
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